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17 August 2020  

 

CLARIFICATION OF APPENDIX 3Y 

 
Greenvale Mining Limited (ASX: GRV or the Company) advises that in relation to the Appendix 3Y 

lodged today for Mr Elias (Leo) Khouri, the relevant change in interest was reported as being 28 July 

2020.  The change which was based on an off market transfer forms (OMT). 

The Company advises that when the OMT’s were originally submitted, they were rejected.  The OMT’s 

were subsequently adjusted, re-submitted and successfully processed on 12 August 2020.  However, 

the date of the OMT remained as 28 July 2020. 

The Company decided not to lodge the Appendix 3Y on the 28 July 2020 due to the rejection and 

waited until the transfers were effected into the registry on the 12th August 2020.  It was for this 

reason as to why there was a time period of more than five days between the lodgement of the 

Appendix 3Y and the change in interests. 

The Company monitors its obligations of ensuring timely lodgement of its Directors interests. 
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